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From: Waiter Lovenberg [mai(to:waltlovenberg@me.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 11:32 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactop$b@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed natural gas pipeline. In addition to the potential 
danger to residents along it proposed routes, the disruption and damage to the environment would be 
excessive, e.g. If was placed along the Ridge Road route, it would limit the abillity of the Amberley Fire, 
and Police to respond to emergencies during the construction. 

Walter M. Lovenberg 
3008 Burning Tree Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45237 

waltlovenberg@mac.com 
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